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Y5 NANT B.H.  RESIDENTIAL TRIP - UPDATE

Dear Y5 Parents, 

With no ‘return to school’ date in the near future I write to explain our position regarding the Y5 Nant B. H. residential trip which, like all other leisure travel/ holiday trips, has been cancelled.
Can we request that you allow us to keep the payments that you have made towards this trip in our school fund account as a majority payment towards the Y6 residential trip to York in June 2021 (The York trip total for 2020 was £230).
We would look to secure the final payment in September 2020.
If you would rather receive a refund then please call into our Chapel Lane office on one of the following dates:

Friday 5th June (9 am – 12 pm & 1 pm – 3 pm)

Friday 12th June (9 am – 12 pm & 1 pm – 3 pm)

Yours sincerely,

J. Roberts 

Head Teacher
YSGOL Y WAUN 


FRIDAY 8th May 2020


www.ysgolywaun.co.uk








